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19th July 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Questionnaire for Parents of Children in Pre-School – July 2019 

 

As a school and Pre-School, we continually strive to provide the very best experiences for our children 

and families.  We would appreciate you telling us what you consider we do well and if there is anything we 

could improve upon.  Your views are important to us and the information received will be considered in 

our future planning.   

 

Please consider activities and events we include such as themed weeks (Science Week, International 

Week, Healthy Week, Walk to School Weeks), and other events and activities which have taken place 

throughout the year.  Our school website (News Section) shows other activities. 

 

Please return the completed questionnaire to the School Office by Wednesday 24th July.  Feedback will 

be provided next term. 

 

You are invited to add your name to the foot of the questionnaire as this will help us to discuss any 

suggestions or comments directly with you, if appropriate. 

 

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Thank you once again. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
S. A. Barnard-Taylor 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 
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